
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What a beautiful week we have had at Colvestone! On Wednesday, the children had their We Love 

Colvestone Carnival and they were absolutely amazing! Kandinsky Class started our carnival off with a 

fabulous steel pan performance. We then started our parade and class by class, the children paraded 

in their magnificent costumes. The children’s costumes represented their class names and all the 

learning they had enjoyed this year. After the parade, the children performed one of their music                

festival songs, Magic. We then concluded with a dance performed by our dance festival team and then 

we performed our whole school dance.  

Thank you to all the parents who came along and also those of you who got involved with our last 

dance.  

After all the spectacular performances, the children then had a fun filled afternoon with face painting, 

bubbles, a bouncy castle and much, much more.  

A BIG thank you to all the staff who have worked extremely hard over the last few weeks to make 

this very special event a success. I would also like to thank all the staff who stayed behind and led in 

the activities. A special thank you to Miss Krueziu who organised Art Week and supported the                 

children in creating their impressive t-shirts. Another special thank you to Miss Kessie who was                 
running around and leading others in making the playground look carnival-worthy and organising all 

the fun games and activities. Finally, a thank you to our FSA who helped to support fund our carnival. 

Another thank you to Miss Kessie and the school council who organised a 

special lunch on Wednesday. The children had requested tacos and pizza and 
for dessert, ice-cream with toppings. The children  LOVED the tacos and a 

few children mentioned “it was the best school dinner ever!” 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
After SATs, Year 6 continued to stay busy rehearsing for their Year 6 production of Macbeth.  On Fri-
day, the children performed to the school and their parents. I was blown away by the wonderful acting 
and singing. Well done Year 6!  

 
At the end of today (Friday), you should have received your child’s school report. There will be a drop 
in session on Tuesday 16th July between 3.45 and 5pm if you wish to discuss the report with your 
child’s class teacher. These will be held in your child’s classroom. Please note, Year 6 drop ins will be                   
between 4pm and 5pm.  
 
Next week is our last full week and the children will be having their end of year graduations. Please 
see below dates and times of each graduation. 
 
Monday 15thh July at 2.30pm: Year 2 
Tuesday 16th July at 2.30pm: Year 3 
Wednesday 17th July at 2.30pm: Year 4 and 5 
Thursday 18th July at 2.30pm: EYFS  
Thursday 18th July at 4pm: Year 6 
Friday 19th July at 2.30pm: Year 1 
 
A reminder that year 3 also have a trip on Wednesday 17th July to the Golden Hinde. One child in 
year 3 won our poetry competition and this trip is a special prize for her whole class.  
 
Finally, as you are aware, we had to reschedule our Sports Day due to heavy rain last Friday. Our new 
day for Sports Day will be on Friday 19th July at 10am. We are trying to book Hackney Downs,               
however, they are stating this may not be possible due to already having two other school bookings. 
Please note, as we are running out of time and we have a very busy week, this may be held in our  
playground. We will keep you posted regarding  the location.  
 
 
 
 

Last term, the children really enjoyed their dance lessons with Miss 
Rebecca and on Thursday we were very lucky to have her back for 
the day. The children had one last dance lesson and at the end of 
the day the children surprised their parents with a ‘Flash Mob’ 
dance. The dance video will be collated with the Blossom schools 

We were very lucky to have the bouncy castle the following day and each 
class had the opportunity to have one more bounce before it was retuned.  


